
 

MOREE EAST  

PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Term 4 Week 4  Thursday 29th October, 2015 

OFFICE HOURS 
Monday-Friday 
7:45am-1:30pm  

Adelaide Street 
Moree NSW 2400 
Ph: (02) 6752 1733 
Fax: (02) 6752 1553 

moreeeast-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
www.moreeeast-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

SCHOOL HOURS 
Monday-Friday 

8am-1:15pm 
 

UNIFORM SHOP 
Monday-Friday 
7:45am-1:30pm 

 Cash Only 
 Layby available 
 Sorry no Centrepay 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
	

Intensive Swimming 
Program 

23rd to 27th November 

$20 (Pool Entry everyday 
and Fun Friday Activities) 

 

Lunch orders need to be 
in before 8.25am 

everyday. 

NO EXCEPTIONS 

 
 
 

EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Yamma  

2016 Kindergarten enrolments 

Enrolments are now being accepted for Kindergarten 2016. If you 
have a child or know of child who is eligible to commence school in 
2016 then please make yourself known to the school. To be eligible 
for Kindergarten in 2016, the child must have turned 5 years of age 
before the 31st July, 2016. There is lot’s to do in preparing a child and 
their family for Kindergarten so we do need to start the conversations 
and processes with the parent/carer as early as possible. At Moree East 
Public School we want the child’s transition into their first formal year 
of school to be smooth and positive. Please take advantage of the 
schools Transition program which operates every Wednesday from 
8.15 - 10.15am in our Early Childhood room. If you are interested in 
accessing this free service coordinated by Mrs. Jane Humphries please 
make contact with her in person or by calling the school on 67521733.   

New school entry 

A big thank you to the students and parents for adjusting so quickly to 
the new school entry in Balo Street due to the rebuilding of our school. 
To make the transition in and out of our school grounds safe for our 
students a designated parking area has been allocated for parents/
carers only. This is located on the left hand side of the school gates 
(towards Adelaide Street), in front of the bus zone. These car spaces 
will be left vacant so that you, the parent/carer can park your car and 
allow your child(ren) to enter and exit the car safely.  

All students who are waiting for parents/carers to pick them up in the 
afternoon up have a designated space inside the gate. The students will 
remain within the school gates until you have parked the car in the 
designated area. 

Please do not stop on the road directly outside the gate or park on the 
other side of the road call for your child(ren) as this is very dangerous. 

Let’s work together to keep your children safe. 

Muriel Kelly 



SPECIAL EVENTS 
 

As part of our Intensive Swimming Program all students (K‐6) will take 

part in daily lessons at Moree AquaƟc Centre. In order to    uƟlise our day 

best students will have 2 lessons per day. 

 

When: 23rd – 27th November 2015 

 

Where: Moree AquaƟc Centre 

 

Cost: $20 (this includes pool entry and fun Friday acƟviƟes) 

 

How: Walking 

 

Children will need a swimming costume, towel, rash shirt, hat,                

appropriate footwear, sunscreen and sports uniform. Googles are          

opƟonal; however, students need to be familiar with adjusƟng and 

puƫng them on. 

 

Students will not be allowed to purchase food from the pool shop and 

will need a packed lunch and water. School canteen will sƟll operate. 

 

Swim School 



SPECIAL EVENTS ‘Transition to School’ 

Moree East Public School offers a ‘Transition to School’ program that operates from the Early 
Childhood Room. 

The program will begin in Week 2 of Term 4. Every Wednesday morning from 8.156 til 10:15am 
parents/ carers are encouraged to bring along their children to participate in the program. 

The ‘Transition to School’ program is run by experience teachers who offer quality play-based 
interactions. It is a great opportunity for children to build friendships and develop confidence in a 
school setting. 

For more information regarding this program please contact the school office in person or by 
phoning 02 6752 1733. Alternatively text “transition” to 0418 480 842 requestion a call back    
service. 



STEM Youth               
Development Camp 

Last week Mrs Ryan, Mrs Henley and Aunty Paula took 9 Year 5 and 6       stu-
dents to a Science and Technology, Engineering and Maths Camp at    Dubbo. 

We stayed at the caravan park for 3 nights and every day did lots of fun, hands 
on activities. The first day we made and launched our own rockets, we made a 
floating house, we did robotics on the computers,  and looked at fire and how it 
burns. 

The next day we drove to Parkes and checked out the “Dish” the biggest radio 
telescope in Australia. Then we came back to the University in Dubbo and checked 
out the sun with a special telescope. 



 



 

Radford College Visit 

A HUGE thank you to 
the Radford College    
students and staff. 

 

Another successful visit. 



Radford College Visit 



 


